
. .

p ilo

if(s uq'o UNITED STATES

8 k NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
$ h WASHINGTON, O C 20555-0001
* e
% ,[ June 16, 1997

*****
OFFICE OF THE

SECRETARY

Amita Sudhir
7413 Matera St., #201
Falls Church, VA 22043

REFERENCE: Louisiana Energy Services
Docket No. 70-3070-ML

Dear Ms. Sudhir:

Thank you for your letter sent to Chairman Jackson regarding
the Louisiana Energy Services facility. Your correspondence has been
forwarded to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission Staff for appropriate
action. A copy of your correspondence and this reply are also being
placed in Agency records on the Louisiana Energy Services facility.

Sincerely yours,

;

Emile L. Juliab
Assistant for Rulemakings

and Adjudications
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